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Statement from Con Edison

July 20, 2006

NEW YORK, July 20, 2006 - Con Edison wants its customers in Northwest Queens to know that our crews are doing everything
possible to restore power to its customers affected by the recent heat wave. The damage to our equipment was significant and
extensive. We worked very closely with customers, businesses and city officials this week to ensure that outages weren't more
widespread. We have hundreds of crews working around the clock in the area to assess the damage and repair many power
cables, and will keep our customers updated as best as possible as to when full restorations will occur.

We appreciate their continued cooperation and patience during this difficult time.
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